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Thursday, October 24, 2024 is the 24th annual Child Care Worker
and Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day. This day
recognizes the commitment, skills and hard work of Early
Childhood Educators (ECEs) and staff who work with young
children. Please join us in thanking your favorite educator in some
special way on October 24th, or any day of the year!
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For those of you who
don’t know Nicole,
she has been in the
Early Years field
since 1992 with much
of her time spent in
daycare settings.

30 YEARS IS
INCREDIBLE!

She has worked with infants, toddlers,
preschoolers and school-agers prior to
becoming a Supervisor, then working as an
EarlyON Family Resource Agent in the Early
ON centres. She is now working as a
Pedagogical Consultant to help support
educators in their role. This October, Nicole
celebrates 30 years with Magic Triangle!
Congratulations Nicole! Your loyalty to this
agency has not gone unnoticed! Thank you
for being you and rolling with anything that
comes your way!

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
FOR AN EARLY CLOSURE!

On Thursday, November 21, 2024, all Magic
Triangle sites will close at 5:30 PM. 

This early closure is due to an Employee
Recognition Event, where we will honor and
celebrate the exceptional contributions of
our dedicated staff. Please arrange for the
timely pick-up of your child by 5:30 PM on
that day. 

We appreciate your understanding and
support as we take this opportunity to
recognize and reward the hard work and
commitment of our team. 

IS COMING!

Important for kids!
Young children are at
their peak for pretend
play, which helps them
role-play and develop
empathy. Dressing up
fosters creativity and
flexibility — key life skills
for their future.

Monster Veggie Tray
Grab a variety of
glassware in different
shapes and sizes.
Attach googly eyes to
the glassware. Fill up
the glassware with
your favorite cut up
veggies and dip. 

No Food
Please refrain from
bringing food or
candy to hand out at
your child’s site. This
will help us ensure the
safety and well-being
of all the children and
staff.



Craft Material Donations
Do you have any extra items like pumpkins,
leaves, or fabric scraps laying around?
Donate them to your childcare or EarlyON
Centre for upcoming crafts.

STORYTIME
What a perfect
book for this
month! In the book,
“Bad Kitty Does Not
Like Candy”, Bad
Kitty knows exactly
what she wants...
Candy! Nothing will
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What a better time to check out some local
trails! AY Jackson Lookout Trail is a 2.4 km
loop trail located just outside of Onaping
Falls. Generally considered a moderately
challenging route, it takes an average of 41
minutes to complete and is family friendly
(but not stroller friendly). One of the best
times to visit this trail is in the fall where you
can witness the beauty of fall colours all
around.

stand in her way. This fun and hilarious book
will brighten your day and teach children
what power candy has.
Book suggestion by: Renée Richer RECE

Trick-or-Treating Safety Tips
Costume Safety:

Choose costumes that are bright and
visible and ensure they are well-fitted to
avoid tripping.
Use face paint instead of masks for better
visibility.

Light Up the Night:
Carry flashlights or glow sticks to stay
visible, or attach reflective tape to costumes
for added visibility.

Plan Your Route:
Stick to well-lit neighborhoods and familiar
areas and avoid shortcuts through alleys or
unlit paths. Only visit homes that are lit up
and welcoming.

Check Treats:
Inspect all candy before eating, discarding
anything suspicious or unwrapped, and be
cautious with homemade treats from
strangers.

The amazing team at EarlyON 
has always been welcoming 
and patient with my family. 
We look forward to going weekly 
and seeing the familiar faces that 
greet us with big smiles and kind words. My kids
always have fun with the great activities, toys
and crafts. And as a parent I enjoy the chats I
get to have with other moms. Not only do my
kids leave having had a great time, I do too. We
thank each and every one of the workers for
their time and commitment to the families.
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